2017 
ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI
HIGH SCHOOL BASKETBALL LEAGUE


Our program is dependent upon volunteers for coaches, assistant coaches, and clock keepers. Please offer your help by checking the appropriate boxes on your child’s registration form.  Each family is required to have at least one volunteer parent to participate in this league. 

COACHES AND ASSISTANT COACHES
As a coach or assistant coach in the High School Basketball League, you are deemed to be a volunteer in a position of significant youth supervision.  So that we can assure that all our youth are treated with dignity, respect and are provided an environment which promotes safety, all teams will need at least one adult volunteer who has current Level C clearance. All teams will need one coach and one assistant coach in order to begin practices. If you need Safe Environment training you can find information at the following link:  http://www.stfrancisraleigh.org/safe-environment-forms/
If you have any questions, contact Program Administrator:  Mary.Arleth@stfrancisraleigh.org or High League Volunteer: Tim Burns at tburns@spirax.com

